
 

BSA Troop 54 

Will be participating in 

 

 

in honoring Veterans  

by laying wreaths on their graves. 

Saturday, December 17th 
11am:  Wreath Laying 

Noon: Memorial Ceremony 

 

Class A Uniforms 
Meet at the Presbyterian Church 

101 Main Street Succasunna 

 At 10:30AM 

 
We will be given a map and head on out to lay the wreaths on the graves.  We 

may also be asked to serve as an Honor Guard during the ceremony.  As a troop 

we are there to serve as needed.   

RSVP to Princy Cummis at princycummis@gmail.com 

Or 973-945-1952 by 12/14/16 
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